

LAWRENCE KESTENBAUM **COUNTY CLERK / REGISTER OF DEEDS**

200 North Main Street, Suite 120 P.O. Box 8645 Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8645 Phone (734) 222-6730 • Fax (734) 222-6528 www.ewashtenaw.org

September 17, 2009

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk City of Ann Arbor 100 N. Fifth Ave. Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

After further consideration and because the programming of the ballots will not be negatively impacted, the Washtenaw County Clerk's Office will place the revised proposal language passed by Ann Arbor City Resolution R-09-361 onto the November 3, 2009 election ballot.

Please note that such action by this Office does not provide immunity to your jurisdiction from any legal action resulting from the placement of this proposal language onto the ballot, nor should it be construed to speak to the legality of making revisions to ballot proposal language after the deadline. Furthermore, should additional ballot printing costs arise due to the placement of the revised ballot language onto the ballot, your jurisdiction will be responsible for reimbursing the County for those costs.

As always, please feel free to contact my office should you have any questions or concerns. 700 SEP 21 PM 2: 10

Sincerely,

Washtenaw County Clerk/Register of Deeds